
HB 1826 -- MENTAL HEALTH COMMISSION

SPONSOR: Berry

This bill changes the members required to serve on the Mental
Health Commission. The bill requires one licensed clinical
psychologist to serve on the commission and repeals the provision
requiring an expert in general business matters and procedures to
serve on the commission.


